
 
 
We are in need of Local 94 members who would be interested in 
spreading the word to all of our Local 94 brothers and sisters to 
get their support to vote down the re-opening of the Constitution 
Convention.  To re-open it could jeopardize Unions as we know 
them in New York State. This could impact all of Labor and 
working people, and open the door to New York becoming a 
Right to Work state.  
 
All of Labor needs to wake up and work together to defeat these 
laws. 
 
We will have a Preparatory Meeting on Thursday, September 
21st at 4:30PM in the Training Center – 331 West 44th Street - 
Room 4.   
 

PLEASE DO YOUR BEST TO BE THERE 
 
 
Fraternally, 

      
Kuba Brown      &         Bill Caramico   


